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January 21, 2016 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Subject: Upcoming Construction Activities along Market St. and Main St. for Measure C 
Bond.  

 
This letter is to inform you that the Soledad Unified School District and Blach Construction will be 
starting construction on February 1, 2016, along Market St. and Main St. 
 
Project Location: Construction limits are as shown in the aerial image below:  
 

 
 
Anticipated Construction Schedule 

 Main Street Middle School student drop-off/ pick-up (bussers only) on Benito St. as of January 
25, 2016 

 Overall construction duration: 18 months starting February 2016  
 Construction days: Monday thru Fridays, occasionally weekends, if needed 
 Construction hours: typically between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. No work that interferes with 

public traffic will begin before 9:00 AM or after 3:00 PM. 
 

Who to contact during construction: 
 
Soledad Unified School District, Facilities Department: 
 Office Phone No.: (831) 678-2180 
 E-mail: fnieto@soledad.k12.ca.us 
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While the District continually strives to minimize construction impacts to adjacent neighborhoods, we 
also recognize the likelihood of increase noise levels during construction due to the need of specialized 
heavy construction machinery and equipment. In addition Market St. may be closed on certain days. 
We ask the community to please find alternate routes for the morning and afternoon school commute 
to avoid Markets St. 
 
The District would like to thank you in advance for your understanding and patience during construc-
tion of the new Main Street Middle School project. 
 
If you have any general questions about this project, please feel free to contact Fernando Nieto, Facili-
ties Director or Julia Delatorre, Project Secretary at (831) 678-2180.  
 


